DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

WHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition from the Rev. B.

Thomas, Rector of the Parish of Casino and the

Church Wardens of St. Mark's at Casino, praying

that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority

grant a Faculty for the article mentioned below,

to be placed in St. Mark's Church, Casino.

Replace the blue curtain in the Baptistry with panelling to match the existing panelling in the Sanctuary and to have inscribed on a small plaque:

"In LOVING MEMORY OF JOHN WILLIAM SPRENT OBIT: 27.2.73 - THE GIFT OF HIS FAMILY"

WHEREAS this article appears to be fitting and seemly to be placed in the House of God.

NOW THEREFORE, WE, DONALD NORMAN by Divine Providence BISHOP

OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty and give

consent to the abovementioned proposal.

+ all

GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this Sixth day of November in the year of our Lord one thousand nine hundred and seventy-four.

Registered at Grafton Diocesan Offices on the day and year mentioned above, by me,

P1